

GPIB Meeting Agenda
Tuesday September 29, 2020

- **Call to Order & Welcome - Justin**
 - Meeting was called to order at 6:33pm.
 - In attendance: Justin, Katie, Monique, Scott, Rachel, Dolph, Amanda, Shanda, Becky, Stacey & Steve
- **GPIB Website Update & Approval - Scott**
 - Justin will be sending Katie an email to distribute to Team announcing the new website. **This will go out next Friday.**
 - This will go in conjunction with the announcement that due to COV 19 restrictions and to ensure safety for families, there will not be an in-person parent meeting but the parent meeting presentation will be updated and posted to the web site.
 - Email will include a picture request for fundraising and gym pictures. This wording should include a statement about having permission to post in a public forum.
 - **Any outstanding bios and pictures are due to Scott. If you do not want a picture, please also let Scott know.**
 - The password has been removed on the website. If we would like to add that back in at some point, we can do that.
 - The roster has been removed from the website completely. Scott will update the fundraising tab saying that for a roster list to contact Stacey.
 - Scott will work to remove the Flickr icon.
 - The Handbook will not be added because that document is a gym document.
- **Parent Info Deck Review - All**
 - This will take the place of an in-person meeting in 2020.
 - Justin motioned to approve the deck and publish it to the team families, Scott seconded and it passed unanimously.
- **BTS Discussion - What is needed from the Board?**
 - There will be no parent or GPIB participation this year.
- **Position Updates - All**
 - Justin
 - **Meeting minutes will be approved via e-mail and Katie will send to Scott to be posted before the next meeting.**
 - Parents had reached out to GPIB regarding the publication of the 2018/2019 yearbook. Justin will reach out to the yearbook chair to determine if this has been complete or if parents who paid will get a refund in place of the yearbook.
 - Stacey
 - Will be in charge of asking people if it is ok to give their information to the fundraising chair. This will be added to the fundraising information on the website.
 - Katie

- Will create a welcome email for approval at the next meeting. Dolph to send Katie his letter so that it is not duplicated.
 - Becky
 - Snack Bar will be put on hold indefinitely due to COVID. This will be a start from scratch situation. We will pay the families out of GPIB and disburse the nonperishable foods.
- **Open Issues & Discussion - All**
 - KBI is moving forward at Spooky Nook.
 - Next Meeting Scheduled 10/27 @ 6:30 via Zoom